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     Everyone is aware of the 
continual violence inflicted 
upon our schools, in churches, 
in general public places, and 
on our law enforcement 
throughout our country.  It 
seems these occurrences are 
getting more and more 
frequent with no real solutions 
to these challenges.   

     It was not that long ago 
when it was common place to 
have prayer every morning in 
our schools across this 
country, to have prayers 
spoken at H.S. sports events, 
and to have the ten 
commandments posted in our 
courtrooms.  It was not that 
long ago that we stood when 

the National Anthem was 
played and did not question 
our patriotism and honor for 
those who gave their lives for 
our freedoms. 

        Our country is looking for 
solutions or magic bullets to fix 
our problems, but the only real 
solution is a turning back to 
things of God and to prayer.    
2 Chronicles 7:14 is clear that 
we must repent and seek 
forgiveness before God will 
hear, forgive, and heal.   

     With I Love America 
coming once again at the end 
of this month to East Texas, 
we have another opportunity to 
show our patriotism as well as 

worship the God of this great 
nation and pray for healing.  
We need to come together and 
seek His face, and turn from 
our sinful ways.   

     Invite your friends, co-
workers, and neighbors to this 
great event as we celebrate 
the God-given freedoms we all 
still enjoy. 

     Lastly, thank you for 
praying for our many mission 
teams this summer and the 
VBS Kids. 

From my heart to yours... 

           

A Word Just for YOU! 

You are greatly blessed 
and highly favored. 

  

Glenn Jones 
glennj@mail.gabc.org 

903-525-1165               

 Glenn Jones, Minister to Senior Adults & Forerunners                                                                Sherry Moses, Ministry Assistant            

You can find this newsletter as well as any other information about Green Acres Baptist Church online at www.gabc.org 

The Spice of Life in Retirement 

You are invited to our       

Thurs., Nov. 16 @ 11:30am, CrossWalk C

INVITE YOUR FRIENDS TO WORSHIP & CELEBRATE WITH US! 



Forerunner Ministry Opportunities 

Vacation Bible School 2018 
Outer Space Odyssey ~ June 11-14, 8:30am to noon 

Completed Kindergarten through 5th Grade 

Here is a perfect opportunity to show the love of Jesus and        
influence a childôs life forever by volunteering a few hours of your 
time in the morning for (4) days.  Please contact Jennifer Grigsby 
at 903-525-3235 for more information or to volunteer. 

 

Places to volunteer are é 

¶ Teaching a class 

¶ Serving snacks 

¶ Morning door greeters/directors 

¶ Thursdayôs decision counselors 

¶ General volunteer assisting in      
whatever is needed 

¶ As always, PRAY FOR THE KIDS 

Join the volunteer team!  
Helping others with a smile!  

Do you feel you have limited time or limited abilities but still want to make a difference in someoneôs life?    
UT Health Tyler could be the place for you serve others in Jesusô Name by volunteering to be part of their 
smiling team.  You have something special to give.   Stay active while helping others with a smile! 

Many options & benefits include:  

¶ Flexible hours on Monday - Friday between 8:00am & 4:00pm (volunteer as little or as much as you want) 

¶ Positions available for men or women 

¶ Positions available for those desiring social interaction or for those seeking quiet solitude 

¶ FREE parking & lunch for all volunteers 

¶ On-site free training as needed 

¶ Positions available for those seeking activity or for those seeking stationary responsibilities  

 

For more information, contact Joyce Brown, Director of Volunteers at 903-531-8199 



Forerunner Events & Activities 

You are       
invited to our 
Forerunner 

Dinner 

 
Thursday, June 28 at 
6:00pm, CrossWalk C 

 
The dinner is $7.00 - Tickets available in the 

GABC Bookstore starting Sunday, May 27.  Bring a 
friend! 

 
A popular author/writer and speaker on topics of aging 
and faith, Missy Buchanan has appeared on Good 
Morning America with co-anchor Robin Roberts and her 
mother, Lucimarian Roberts. The elder Mrs. Roberts 
personally found Buchananôs books to be a great 
source of encouragement and comfort.  Missy has    
written for many other publications includ-
ing Presbyterians Today, Mature Years, Mature Living, 
Circuit Rider, Christian Association Serving Adults    
Ministries, and the Dallas Morning News. 

A native Texan and former creativity educator, Missy 
loves spending time with her family, including husband, 
Barry, three grown children/spouses, and the            
cutest-ever grandsons and granddaughter! 

This is going to a    

GREAT evening! 


